
 

 

 

The 25th International Fencing Tournament 

“Mercury Cup” in epee for cadet girls 

14. December 2019, Tartu, Estonia 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

ES Põhjakotkas has the pleasure to invite You to the 25th International Fencing tournament 

“Mercury Cup” in epee for Cadet girls (fencers born 2003 and younger)   

 

Competition Venue: Turu street 8, Sports Hall, Tartu, Estonia  
 

Schedule: Saturday 14. December 2019   
10.00 - start of registration girls epee individual competition  
10.30 - close registration  
11.00 – start of the girls epee individual competition 
 
Formula 

Individual competitions: one qualifying round of pools, a direct elimination table to 

qualify for a final by direct elimination. 

 

Rules: Competition is organized and held by ES Põhjakotkas and Estonian Fencing 

Federation in accordance with FIE rules. 

 

Equipment: FIE 800N plastron and FIE 1600N mask. New mask fastening is required. 

Name on the back is not required.  

  

Responds: All fencers participate in the competition on their own risk  
 

Entry fee: 5 euro to be paid at the moment of the registration  
 

Registration: last day of the registration 10.12.2019 via   

E-mail: sktahtvere@mail.ee,  

webpage www.vehklemisliit.ee  
Tel: +372 52 297 28 Anatoli Jasnov (Russian, Estonian) 

        +372 50 166 44 Kaja Hanstein (English)  
 
The competition is organized by ES Põhjakotkas 

 

Welcome to Tartu! 


